From:

Sent: 26 April 2023 18:46

To: Planning

Subject: Land adjacent to Southport house

A

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

I have been a resident in sawley for_
I the land in question

We have put up with the eyesore of the old chicken sheds in this time

And also the environmental issues of the mess with the deteriorating building

This area is called area out outstanding natural beauty

Such a shame we are having to put up with this eyesore

| believe planning applications have been put in

| attended a meeting a sawley village hall and was more than pleased with the plans for this area

Two local family wanting to build two beautiful homes which will enhance the area of sawley

So really hoping these plans will be passed has soon has possible

We pay the highest council tax and voted the current council in the least you can do is clean up this absolute
eyesore and pass the plans



From:

Sent: 26 April 2023 20:10

To: Planning

Subject: Application 3/2023/0246

/\ External Email
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

we hav<] (o st o the proposed site

which presently, is a disgrace.

The two proposed dwellings are of high quality design and appearance with exceptional detail being taken to the
materials used to blend in with the historical buildings of Sawley.

We have no hesitation in offering our full support to this application



From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 26 April 2023 20:40

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2023/0246 FS-Case-510960191

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2023/0246

Address of Development: Southport House
Hollins Syke
Sawley

Comments: The design & environmental factor of the proposed dwellings can only enhance our already lovely
village.



From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 27 April 2023 09:53

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2023/0246 FS-Case-511046651

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2023/0246

Address of Development: Land adjacent to Southport House, the chicken sheds

Comments: The site in questions is a disgrace/eye sore for the whole village and surrounding area.The application
that has been proposed would be be huge benefit to the whole area, along with the fantastic design keeping the
project in line with surrounding area's with plants, walls and opportunities for wildlife!

_fully support this application.



